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Membership:  20 

 

Carry forward:  $180.06 

 

Accomplished in 2013: 

 

-Chapter comprised of members in 7 states that do not yet have an FFLA Chapter. 

Many of these people do serve as the appointed FFLA State Representative until 

such time as a chapter is organized (needs at least 10 FFLA members).  

-Attended the combined Eastern/Southern summer meeting in Beckley, WV in 

June, and the Western FFLA meeting in Mayhill, NM in September.  

-Continued to work with the State Representatives of those states without a 

chapter to generate additional FFLA members.  Focus is on FFLA activities that will 

attract media and public attention, with an interest in becoming an FFLA member. 

 

Goals for 2014: 

-Serve as support resource for the State Representatives.  

-Continue  the long range goal to retire the S.E. Chapter by getting an FFLA 

chapter organized in every state, or a combination of states 
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